DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
SOUTH PACIFIC DIVISION, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
1455 MARKET STREET
SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94103-1399

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

CESPD-PDC 14 JUL 2015

MEMORANDUM FOR Commander, Sacramento District, ATTN: Mr. Harrison Sutcliffe (CESPN-
ET-E)

SUBJECT: Review Plan approval for the Berryessa Creek Element Coyote and Berryessa
Creek, California Santa Clara County, California, Design Work Products

1. The enclosed review plan for the Berryessa Creek Element Coyote and Berryessa Creek,
California Santa Clara County, California, Design Work Products dated 10 JUN 2015 (Enclosure
1) was prepared in accordance with EC 1105-2-214.

2. The review plan was coordinated within the District Support Team and with the Risk
Management Center (IWR RMC) (Enclosure 1.1). The RMC will serve as the Review
Management Office.

3. With MSC approval, the review plan will be made available for public comment on the
internet, and comments received will be incorporated into future revisiops. This review plan
includes independent external peer review.

4. | hereby approve the enclosed review plan, which is subject to change as circumstances
require, consistent with study development under the Project Management Business Process.
Subsequent revisions to the review plan or its execution will require ne\}/v written approval from
this office.

5. For any additional information or assistance, contact Ms. Karen Berr;tesford, Acting District
Support Team Lead, (415) 503-6557, Karen.G.Berresford@usace.army.mil.
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